
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

       NEWSLETTER 

      14th July  2023 

 

              IMPORTANT DATES 

July 

21st  Last day of school  

 

September  

Monday —   4th  — inset day 

Tuesday —   5th — inset day 

Wednesday—6th—--inset day 

Thursday—-  7th -— inset day 

 Friday——    8th  —-inset day  

 

Monday—11th ——-   school  re opens  

 

               Week 1 for school lunches (last week of term) 

Christian Value 
 

The children have been enjoying 
Health and Safety Week this week. 
They have been thinking about how to 
stay safe over the summer holidays 
with a particular focus on Sun, Water, 
Road and Stranger safety. Please talk 
to your children about these things as 
we go into our summer break. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you  ☺ Our school has managed to 

raise £137.77 for this worthy cause   Thank 

you so much for your generosity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Hope PTA event will be the Easter Fair after school in 

the playground on Thursday 30th March. Please donate any 

unwanted gifts for tombola or bring any Easter treats to raise 

funds for our amazing school.   Please  give any donations to 

Mrs Nevard or Mrs Waters. 

This week’s Lovely Hat       

winners       

 

Trailblazers Shekinah 

Innovators Rueben/
Chloe 

Discoverers Bentley 

Green Adv Bamise  

Blue Adv Eliza 

Explorers Maya 

Pioneers Adraina 



 

  

            IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

 

On Friday 21st July, it will be the last 
day of term. Please see the times and 
locations of collection for each class. 
 

Trailblazers: 12:30 from GLASS DOORS 

Innovators: 12:30 from GLASS DOORS 

Discoverers: 12:45 from GLASS 
DOORS 

Green Adventurers:13:00 from GLASS 
DOORS 

Blue Adventurers: 13:15 GLASS 
DOORS 

Explorers:  13:30 from PLAYGROUND 

Pioneers: 13:30 from PLAYGROUND  

 

 

Here are two fun events 

 

 

 

 

 

The first week of September 2023 is set aside for inset days, therefore the school reopens to all       
students on Monday 11th September 2023.  

 

 

 

Please note there will be no after school club activities on Friday the 21st July as it is the last  day 

of school and school closes early. 



SAFEGUARDING CORNER 

 

 

 

    

 

This week in our Health and Safety Week we have 
been talking to the children about the importance of 
on-line safety. 

We thought we would share a link with you to a very 
useful website for parents: 

Internetmatters.org 

On the website it has a very useful parents handbook.   

 

 

School Attendance Matters!  

Week Beginning 3rd July 2023 

 

Trailblazers          92.7% 

Innovators                         93.0% 

Discoverers                      91.0% 

Blue Adventurers            92.1% 

Green Adventurers        97.1% 

Explorers                          94.9% 

Pioneers                            94.5% 

 

Whole School          93.6%   

Well Done Green Adventurers 

       Lateness    

Week Beginning  3rd July 2023  

Trailblazers        2 children late 

Innovators                      2 children late  

Discoverers                    4 children late 

Blue Adventurers         2 children late 

Green Adventurers      2 children late 

Explorers                        2 children late 

Pioneers                          3 children late 

 

Last week there were 22 instances of lateness by 17 

children and 7 hours and 54 minutes of learning time 

were lost due to lateness.     

 
 

Please remember that you must inform us if your child is unwell and is unable to attend school.                    

Please contact us before 9:15am. You can phone us 023 80 385122, use the ParentMail app or email us at  

southampton@hopecommunityschool.org 

 Please remember good attendance and punctuality are really important! 
Hope Community School 
Central Hall, St Mary Street, Southampton, SO14 1NF 
Principal: Mr Steve Wright   
Tel: 02380 385122   E: Southampton@hopecommunityschool.org   W: www.hopecommunityschool.org 

 


